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Lilycroft News 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all that have attended our parents 

evening and all the vents that we have run in 

classrooms this half term. It is great to see you 

supporting the children and taking a positive in-

terest in their progress and learning behaviours in 

school.  

Just to make you aware that we have booked to 

have individual photos of the children on Monday 

9th October.  

Thanks as always for your support, 

Leah Florence 

Head of School 

House results 

Well done Rashford House! 

It was announced in our House Assembly and 

members of Rashford House, led by Mrs 

Holdsworth, won  a freshly made candyfloss 

treat! 

The points will now be reset for Autumn 2. Well 

done to everyone that has earned House Points 

since the start of the year. There were only 4 

points between 1st  and 2nd place! 

 

Reception Playground Update 

A huge thank you for your understanding 
whilst we refurbish our Reception Play-
ground.  After successfully applying for 
some funding to support this work we are 
excited to say it is almost finished! 

Learning through play 
is really important in 
the early years of a 
child’s development.  

We hope that this area 
can be used to greatly 
help the children with 
their gross motor 
skills.  You will see 
plenty of opportunities 
to climb, dig, balance 
and a track to ride 
bikes and scooters. 

The outdoor area is an 
extension of our indoor 
classrooms—we have 
also got special learning 
spaces that will be used 
to support early writing, 
maths and reading.  

We hope the area will 
also inspire creativity, 
opportunities for prob-
lem solving and team 
work. 

We are waiting for the 
last resources before we 
do an official opening! 

Our number one priority is to ensure that all 

children and adults are safe.  

Please do talk to any member of our staff if 

you have any worries for yourself or others in 

the community. 



Dates for your Diary for next term 

School closes—Friday 20th October for half term break 

School closed Monday 30th October for staff training 

School open for children Tuesday 31st October 

Happy Halloween 31st October—own clothes, dress up for Halloween. £3.00 to visit the witches 

grotto, photo and treat. 3:30-4:30—Stories in the dark in school. 

School photos—Monday 9th October 

School closed—Friday 17th November for Staff training 

School closes Friday 22nd December for Christmas Holiday 

School opens Monday 8th January 

  

 

Green Cross Code 

With the warmer weather upon us and the 

summer holidays on the way, children will be 

spending more time outdoors. When playing 

out, there are a few things to bear in mind to 

help keep them safe. 

Road Safety | Bradford Schools Online  

See Bradford Council website for more ideas. 

Stars of the Week 

Each week the teachers choose 2 stars of the week and they are given a certificate.  To be a star 

of the week you have to have been seen doing something incredible in school. These children 

have done something amazing this week: 

RDC—Haniya H and Noah  RR—Ayaan and Hina 

1O—Abdullah and  Aliza   1P—Juwairiyah and Adura 

2M—Anisa and Hamaad  2K—Sania and Isaac 

3E—Anlin and Ismail M  3F—Isa and Safa 

4J – Rehan and Haadia        4SA—Anabia and Asma 

5A—Aiza and Abdullah  5M—Haania and Ubaid 

6A—Ayan ad Hafsah       6K—Mujtaba and Inaaya 

TTRS Class Leaders 

Fastest classes 

1.  5M 2. 6A    3. 3E 

Best Class attendance 

3F—99.0% -– thank you for your support with this. 

Sports Update 

On Tuesday our U11 squad from Year 5, played in a tournament against 

the  other schools in the Priestley Academy Trust.  The teams met at Man-

ningham Sports Centre.  The team played extremely well, working togeth-

er and passing into space. 

We are looking to get our own Lilycroft football kit. We would love a spon-

sor to support this—if anyone knows of anyone that would like to sponsor 

our team and kit—we would love to hear from you! 

 

Friendship work 

Year 6 welcomed visitors 

from  BSafe and discussed 

healthy relationships and 

what a good friend looks 

like to them. They produced 

some great work exploring 

key qualities of a friend. 

https://bso.bradford.gov.uk/content/road-safety

